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HOUSE OF R E PRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON , D . C . 20515 

HENRY B. GONZALEZ 

201.!:! DISTRICT, TEXAS November 18, 1976 

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

I was deeply grateful to receive your kind letter congratulating 
me on my reelection to the U.S. House of Representatives. 

Please know that my thoughts and best wishes are with you and 
Mrs. Ford for the coming Holiday period, and that I wish you well 
in all your future endeavors . 

With warmest personal regards, I remain 

Sincerely, 

M 
Henry~ ez 
Member of Congress 
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